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54th Session – Colombia

Recommendations made under the Optional Protocol to the Convention on 

the Rights of the Child on the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography and the Optional Protocol on Children in Armed Conflict

Prepared by Child Helpline International and Corpolatin – December 2009
Background:

Corpolatin is the child helpline in Colombia. The child helpline is available from 8:00 to 20:00 on Saturday and Sunday and from 7:00 to 22:00 from Monday to Friday and can be reached by children in the cities Cali, Cartagena and Medellin. The telephone number of the child helpline is free for the child but not for the child helpline. In 2008, four percent of all calls were on commercial exploitation, two percent were on sexual abuse and violence and a third of all calls was on violence and abuse. Child Helpline International and Corpolatin make the following recommendations:

Recommendation A

The government of Colombia should ensure that the child helpline can assist to address and prevent child trafficking, child prostitution and child pornography. The government should 

· Make sure that the telephone number of the child helplines is free of cost for both the child and the child helpline for calls from mobile phones and land lines. 

· Allocate appropriate resources to the child helpline to ensure national coverage.

· Allocate appropriate financial resources to support long-term activities of the helpline including for training and capacity building to meet international quality standards;
Recommendation B 

The Government should recognise the important role that child helplines and hotlines have in addressing and preventing sexual exploitation, sale of children or child pornography. To this end the government of Colombia should: 

· Recognise Corpolatin as an important source for data on this issue, to inform holistic child protection policies;  

· Cooperate with governments and police of other countries in the region and world wide to combat sale and trafficking of children and child sexual exploitation.

Recommendation C


The Government should make use of all means available to prevent the sale of children, child prostitution and child pornography, as well as address related issues to safe guard marginalised children and children at risk. To this end, the government should: .

· Allocate appropriate resources to the marginalised child to prevent children that are at risk to become a victim of sexual exploitation, sale of children or child pornography. 

· Cooperate with all stakeholders, including Corpolatin to protect marginalised children and those at risk. 

· Train students, teachers, social workers and police on the issue and allocate the appropriate resources to do so. 

If you wish further information please contact Child Helpline International: 

Johan Martens

Advocacy Officer, Child Helpline International

johan@childhelplineinternational.org

Tel: + 31 (0)20 528 9625

Fax: + 31 (0)20 638 7655 
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